Advertisement of Project Completion

Chambers County

We, G.W. Norrell Contracting Co., Inc. the Contractor, hereby gives notice of completion of the
2024 Chambers County Bridge Replacement Projects Inquiry No. 1707, . This notice is to be
posted on the Association of County Commissions of Alabama website for three (3) consecutive
weeks beginning on February 11, 2025 and ending March 4, 2025 in accordance with the Rebuild
Alabama Act, Act No. 2019-2 and Section 39-1-1(f), Code of Alabama. All claims during this period
should be filed at: G.W. Norrell Contracting Co., Inc. P.O. Box 737, Georgiana, AL 36033.

Pamela Norrell Kearley
(Name of Contractor Representative) (Date) 2-11-2025
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(Signature of Contractor hepresenta{ive)




